
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish, Peckville Pa 
www.SacredHeartPeckville.org 

 

Dear Parishioner(s), 
 

Peace be with you! The Lord is Risen, Alleluia!  
 

During this Easter Season of 50 days, we rejoice in our Risen Lord  

and are grateful for all he has done for us through  

His saving death and resurrection.  
 

You Are Invited to our upcoming Parish Evening of Reflection to be held 

this Monday, May 15
th
 from 6:30 to 8:30pm in the parish auditorium.  

 

Nature no longer remains dormant, but is bursting forth in newness of life 

all around us! Let us also no longer remain dormant! We all need to be 

reminded that we need God and the hope that He came to offer us. The 

invitation He consistently extends to us is always to NEW LIFE!  

This experience of newness of life, eternal life, begins NOW! 
 

May 15th will be a wonderful opportunity to get out this spring and  

gather together as a community of faith. Let us make the most of this 

special opportunity. Please see the description on the reverse side. 

 
 



www.facebook.com/shjpeckville 
 

 

An Evening of Reflection 
 

  We Are Called and Sent.   
You Are Called and Sent. 

 

If you had to explain what it means to be a good disciple of Jesus,  
What would you say?  

 

Being a disciple includes the comfort of being loved by God and being part 
of a life-giving parish community. It also requires a commitment to bring 
that same love to others… inviting them into your wonderful community!  

Christians are both gathered into the Good Shepherd’s flock  
AND sent out to build the Kingdom of God! 

 

If you are thinking… 
“Well, that is for someone else to do. I am not called to that” … 

then come out on Monday, May 15th to explore what being a disciple 
means! The good you are doing every day and the ministries for which you 

volunteer are ways to shepherd and bring others to God! 
 

Bernadette Rudolph, Director for Family and Community Development for 
the Diocese of Scranton, will offer some clear ideas about  

God’s call for you and give you opportunities to reflect and talk about  
what this call can look like for you and our parish community.  

 
Light refreshments will be available with time for fellowship afterwards.  

Kindly respond by calling the parish office at 570-383-3244 x2 or by 
emailing us at shjoffice@shjpeck.org no later than Monday morning at 

9am.  This will help us to plan for materials and refreshments. 

 

Come and see what God has for you. 
Please join us, we would love to see you!! 
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